From: Margaret Rangnow

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 8:11:51 AM

Margaret Rangnow
8 Alden Dr
Campton, NH 03223

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I don't want New Hampshire to be defaced by a giant extension cord bringing power to Massachusetts
and Connecticut.

The record is now clear. Northern Pass will hurt tourism, our second largest industry. It will trample on
the private property rights. It will rob future generations of the last remaining wilderness in New
Hampshire. The jobs they claim are temporary. This will only harm New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
Margaret Rangnow
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